
  



 

A very important date for your diary- 
Holmfield Annual Christmas Party with a difference. 

 

 
 
 

The Holmfield Christmas Party will take place on  
Wednesday 20

th
 December from 4.00pm onwards. 

 
We will have musical entertainment from the talented 
Wayne Allen and as usual Jason our chef will put on a 
fabulous buffet so prepare to pile on some Christmas 

pounds! 
 

There will be a tombola and we will also be picking the 
winners of the Christmas raffle so make sure you get 

some tickets from the office. 
 

We do hope that all family and friends will be able to 
attend. Everyone is welcome to join us for some festive 

fun! Don’t forget to bring your dancing shoes! 
 

 
 
 



                                  
 

 
 

Holmfield Christmas Carol Service 
 

We are very lucky to have close links with the Reverend Anne 
Pilkington our local vicar from Christ Church. Anne visits the 
home throughout the year and always has time for a chat with 

any of the residents who would like to speak to her. 
 

On Thursday 21st December at 3.30pm Anne and her helpers will 
be coming to Holmfield to hold our annual Christmas Carol 

Service. Families and friends are more than welcome to attend. 
 

                                                           
 
 
 
 

Throughout December we will have lots of musical 
entertainment with a festive twist from the likes of Don 

O’Dell, Wayne Allen, Matthew & Musical Delights.  
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Come & join us on Monday 4
th

 December at 10.30am to 
watch SG Productions put on a spectacular  

Silver Bells Christmas show  
 

Britannia Hotel Christmas Lunch Afternoon 
 

    
 

On Wednesday 6th December we will be going to the Britannia 
Hotel in Didsbury for a lovely Christmas lunch. There will be a 

delicious three course meal followed by freshly brewed 
tea/coffee. 

 
If that’s not enough there will be a quiz and music to follow. 

 
 
 
 

Also Parrs Wood Sixth Form have very kindly invited us to their 
annual Christmas party on Wednesday 13th December. This is 

sure to be a fun filled afternoon. 
 

 



 

PULSE  

        
Pulse will be here on Thursday 21st December 

To help us burn off all those Christmas calories. 

 Pulse are a fitness group who come into the home 

once a month and carry out an exercise session with 

the residents. All family members are welcome to 

come and join us.  
 
 

                                    
 

URGENTLY NEEDED 

         

DONATIONS FOR OUR TOMBOLA STALL 

 

FOR OUR CHRISTMAS PARTY ON THE  

20TH DECEMBER 2017 

        
PLEASE HAND IN ANY DONATIONS TO THE OFFICE. MANY 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 



 

                            
 

 
 

Please come to the office to purchase your raffle tickets 
to win some lovely Christmad prizes. 

 
1

st
 prize – Christmas hamper 

2
nd

 prize – Bottle of whiskey 
3

rd
 prize – Box of chocolates 

 
Tickets are priced at £1 per strip and can be purcahsed 

from the office. 
 

The prize draw will take place on Wednesday 20
th

 
December at the Christmas party. 

 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

Finally at this time of year we like to take the time to remember all 

those who have passed away over the past year. Each resident at the 

home is part of our community and is special to us. 

 

At this Christmas Season we remember and honour those who are no 

longer with us and cherish those who are. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Staff News 

                    

 
Again I would like to thank all the staff team for all their hard 

work and dedication all year round.  
 

 
 

                                                    
                                             

 
 

 
All of your suggestions and comments have been very useful to us so far. If you 

have any ideas about things you would like to see happening at Holmfield we 
would be delighted to hear them. We are keen to find out what our residents want 

and to get feedback from all of you! 
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